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Hello, my name is nicholas Fulton, I'm a medical caregiver for the state of Maine 
based in Carmel.  I got into the medical cannabis industry when my mother was 
diagnosed with Brian cancer with a 30% survival rate,  and I watched RSO save her 
life, shes been in remission for over 5 years now . Bill 104 would destroy the 
livelyhoods and careers of small family run caregiver businesses just like mine, and it 
would be a disservice to the states patients and caregivers to allow it to pass.Testing 
has time and time again proven inconsistent and unreliable at best, doing nothing to 
protect our patients with as much room for error as current standards allow.  
this is really a small business tax disguised as a safety measure. Adult use cannabis 
has proven no safer from this over regulation, and Now of all times given the current 
political climate with John hudak, and metrc in general,  the last thing we should be 
doing is giving him more power to potentially abuse.  We must not pass 104 for the 
patients and caregivers of Maine alike


